
   
 

   
 

 

CHANGE OF DATE 

 
Kahukuraariki Trust Board  

Special General Meeting & Annual General Meeting  

 
18th June 2022 
Waihapa Marae 

8.30am 

 
Tēnā koutou katoa 

 
The Kahukuraariki Trustees met last Thursday online to confirm arrangements for the upcoming 
Special General Meeting and Annual General Meeting.   
 
Given the current situation with the Covid-19 outbreak and Omicron, after careful consideration and 
consultation with a number of marae representatives, it has been decided to change the hui date 
from the 12th of March to the 18th of June.  An online option was considered, but it was the 
preference of the majority to change the date so that the hui can be held kanohi-ki-te-kanohi. 
     
If you are able to vote online, please do so.  

 
If you want to vote in person, ballot boxes will be available on: 

• Saturday the 5th of March from 8am until 12 noon - the last day of voting for the Trustee 
elections; and  

• Saturday the 12th of March from 9am until 10am - the last day of voting for the two special 
resolutions regarding the Kahukuraariki Trust Deed Review and Ownership of Stoney Creek 
Station.  

 
The venues for both days are: 

• Wesleydale Memorial Church, 27 Leigh Street, Kaeo; and 

• Election Services, Level 2, 198 Federal Street, Auckland Central. 

 
If you have not received your voting papers yet, please phone Election Services on 0800 922 822 as 
soon as possible. 

 
Kia ora mai anō koutou katoa.  Noho ora mai i raro i ngā manaakitanga a te wāhi ngaro. 
 

 


